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UPDATE: High Avenue closure scheduled to begin March 16th  
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., March 11, 2022 – High Avenue closure has been rescheduled due to 

construction delays. The High Avenue closure is now scheduled to begin on Wednesday, March 

16th. Two sections of High Avenue between Osceola Street and Vine Avenue will be closed (to 

thru traffic) beginning Wednesday, March 16, 2022, for sanitary sewer, water main, and storm 

sewer construction. Algoma Boulevard from Osceola Street and West New York Avenue will 

temporarily have two-way traffic for access during the closure. This phase of construction is 

anticipated to last about three weeks.   

 

The closure is required to complete the work within the road right-of-way in a safe manner for 

both the City’s contractor’s employees and the travelling public. Signs have been posted in 

advance of the closure to notify motorists of the roadway closure. The designated detour routes 

motorists may take are: 

 

Algoma Boulevard Northbound:  Traveling north on Algoma Boulevard, temporary two-way 

traffic will be established starting from Osceola Street to West New York Avenue. Motorists 

shall have access to Woodland Avenue and Vine Avenue. 

 

High Avenue Southbound:  Traveling south on High Avenue from Congress Avenue, motorists 

shall have access to West New York Avenue. High Avenue from West New York Avenue to 

Vine Street ([1st closure] closed intersection) shall have temporary two-way traffic. When 

traveling south on High Avenue, motorists shall take West New York Avenue to Algoma 

Boulevard (temporary two-way traffic), having access to Vine Avenue, Woodland Avenue, 

Rockwell Avenue, and Osceola Street. The 2nd closure is located on High Avenue between 

Rockwell Avenue and Osceola Street (see the map on the second page for reference).  

 

Motorists are urged to plan alternate routes and expect delays due to the closure. As always, 

please be cautious when approaching any construction zone. For more information, please visit 

the City’s website at www.ci.oshkosh.wi.us or contact the Engineering Division of the Public 

Works Department at (920) 236-5065. 
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